
October 11-15, 2021

First Grade Newsletter
Current Units:

Spelling List 7- oil, paint,
pool,day, eat (short week, no
test. These words tested next
week with other 15 words
words)

Phonograms: 28-51

Poetry: “The Caterpillar”
recitation Friday, October 22

Grammar: Types of Sentences

Literature: Owl At Home
(please purchase book if you
haven’t already)

Math: Subtraction facts

Science: Astronomy

Sayings & Phrases: “The more
the merrier”

Important Dates:

Parent Teacher Conferences:
Monday October 11th on Zoom
Tuesday October 12th in person

October 15- Field Trip to
Science Center

October 29- Literacy Day

​​Dear Parents,

Our first field trip is coming up on October 15th to the
Arizona Science Center. Please make sure you have signed and
sent the permission slip back to school. Please look for
information in your child’s blue folder and via email titled “Field
Trip Information- Please Read” for important information
regarding the trip.

Special Notes:
● Parent Teacher Conferences: Parent teacher conferences

will be held on Zoom and in person. Please sign up via sign
up genius (link in email)

o Monday, October 11th is on Zoom
o Tuesday, October 12th is in person

● Literacy Day- On October 29th, your child may dress as their
favorite character from a classical story (no pop culture).

● We need volunteers on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays
from 2:25-2:55 for reading groups.

● Rocket Math: Please do the problems on the border of your
child’s rocket math (the stars) for 1 minute on each side for
homework and send back to school the next day.

● Reading Log- The October reading log is due Friday,
October 29th.

● Birthday Policy- If you would like to come read to the class on
your child’s birthday, email me to set it up. You can also donate
a book in honor of your child (email me for the list).

Literature: Virtue: Citizenship

If you have not already done so,
please send in your child’s copy
of Owl at Home.

May your sense of wonder and delight grow throughout the week!

First Grade Team
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